
The Students and Staff of Catalina Foothills High School

Invite you to
our Annual New Student Orientation!

10:00 am -11:30 am
Thursday, August 1, 2024

In our School Cafeteria

The purpose of this orientation is to make the transition to Catalina Foothills High
School a positive one. CFHS Senior Link Crew Leaders will guide students

through activities and discussions to answer questions and address students'
needs, as well as provide a thorough tour of the school campus.

Please wear comfortable clothes and bring your water bottle!

This program is for students only!

If you have any questions, please email Link Crew Coordinator Ms. Behzadi at sbehzadi@cfsd16.org.


